
 
 

 

 

RANCHO CIELO HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION 

A CALIFORNIA NONPROFIT CORPORATION 

PUBLICATION OF CANDIDATES LIST & UPCOMING ELECTION INFORMATION 
 
The Rancho Cielo Homeowners Association Annual Meeting of the Members is scheduled to be 

conducted this year on October 28, 2020 at 7:00 PM for the purpose of electing 5 Owners to the Board of 

Directors by Membership vote with a term of office for 1 year each.  California Civil Code requires that 

only Owners may run for a seat on the Association’s Board of Directors and that the Association shall 

publish a Candidates List at least 30-days before the ballots are distributed to the membership.  

 

Candidacy Statement Forms were received from the following Owners by the nomination deadline as 

published in the Nominating Procedure that was previously mailed in accordance with California Civil 

Code (candidates are listed in alphabetical order by last name): 

 

     Marguerite Abdelmalek 

     Mike Hinkle 

     Robert Hoffman 

Len Malena 

Bob Rose 

Timothy J. Whelan 

 

The Association Members will also vote on IRS Revenue Ruling 70-604 at the upcoming Annual Meeting of 

the Members, and provide members with a status report on the finances, important projects, and outlook 

for the upcoming year. 

 

Voting ballots will be mailed out within the month of September, at least 30-days prior to the Annual 

Meeting date. Voting ballots must be received by October 28, 2020 at 7:00 PM at the following location: 

 

Inspector(s) of Election 

Accurate Voting Services 

18 Technology Drive, Suite # 142 

Irvine, CA 92618 

 

Ballots will be counted on October 28, 2020 at 7:00 PM by the Inspector(s) of Election at the following 

location (with the possibility of adjournment(s) to future dates, times, and locations due to lack of 

quorum): 

 

You are invited to a Zoom meeting. Register in advance for this meeting: 

https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJwrdOiqqD8iGNMS9UqVAIVqj53Tevx0gtCw    
After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the meeting.  

 

If you have any questions about this notification, please contact Janet McCormick at 

janet.mccormick@seabreezemgmt.com. 

 

The Board of Directors 

Rancho Cielo Homeowners Association 

https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJwrdOiqqD8iGNMS9UqVAIVqj53Tevx0gtCw

